Jason Wedgbury Principal Cedar Fall High School 1015 Division Street Cedar Falls, IA 50613

Dear Mr. Wedgbury,

Our daughter, Sabine Martin, has been accepted into the Rotary Exchange program for 2019-2020. She applied in 2018, and successfully went through the interview process. We will learn more about her exact country and city placement later this spring, but we have initial news that she will be in France.

Sabine has worked with Ms. Susan Langan on planning for this. At Ms. Langan's recommendation, Sabine is taking two online classes so she can fulfill all of her educational requirements and graduate a year early – in May 2019. With this plan, she can attend a high school for the 2019-2020 year in France, but not have to do it for academic credit or transfer grades back to CFHS.

We request that Cedar Falls Schools permit Sabine to graduate a year early so she may be able to participate in the Rotary Exchange in the coming year.

Please let us know if there is any additional information you will need.

Sincerely,

Christopher R. Martin chris.martin@cfu.net

& Bettina Fabos bettina.fabos@gmail.com